09 June 2008

Dear Mr. Khan,

I would like to express my sincere thanks to you for the copy of Muslim Songs of the British Isles. It was a lovely gesture.

Having spent over fifteen years working in London I have had an ongoing interest in finding new materials to work with in the classroom and have spent some considerable time researching materials. This is the first 'quality' publication that I have come across that deals exclusively with Muslim Songs and with the Website is a great addition to the resources available.

I will certainly be contacting other Music Education colleagues to make them aware of the book and the website. Many of my colleagues in Harrow have expressed the need for such material and I am sure will benefit from the collection. I will also put posting on the Times Education Website as there will be a lot of interest amongst teachers.

Thank-you again and if there is any way I can help with your project in the future then do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Jarvis

Head of Curriculum Music.



Turnfurlong Lane
Aylesbury
Buckinghamshire
HP21 7PL

Tel/Fax: 01296 489264

Email: office@tjs.org.uk

Website: www.tjs.org.uk

Headteacher: Derek Hayward

Assistant
Headteachers:
Ed Macklin-Day
Jane Foster

Bursar: Sandra Jacobs

Office: Jo Smith Shona Ashcroft

